Mrs. Petrasek
Superintendent
Mannheim School District 83 April 13, 2015

Mrs. Petrasek,

This letter is to inform you that I will not be returning to my position as
health clerk at Scott School effective with the 2015 — 2016 school year.

It has been an interesting 32 years, if I can be of assistance to you in the
future do not hesitate to call me.
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